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The last time I visited a zoo- 30 odd years ago I was greatly saddened to see how distressed and 
vacant the animals all looked as people in their hundreds and thousands paraded past and gauked 
at them .This is animal cruelty to do this to animals as they have feelings and emotions and are 
vulnerable to the power mankind has over them. I abhore this human activity and find no 
pleasure in seeing this type of spectacle.  
 
I always wished to see this practice of animal entertainment stopped as I am glad to be able to 
put in this submission in the hope that something will be done. 


